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The Council recommends the Center of Independent Experts (CIE) review the Gulf of Alaska 
Pacific Ocean Perch stock assessment in April of 2020.  The terms of reference for the CIE 
review should prioritize fixing the models’ performance and exploring the VAST model. The 
model should be revised before the September Plan Team meeting.  


